QUICK MEMORANDUM FORM

MINNESOTA POLLUTION CONTROL AGENCY
520 Lafayette Road North
St. Paul, Minnesota 55155-4194
Telephone (651) 296-6300

Date: January 9, 2003

TO: Jack Curtis
Curtis Oil Company
4997 Miller Trunk Highway
Duluth, MN 55811

FROM: Sarah Henderson
Project Manager
Petroleum Remediation Unit
Petroleum and Landfill Remediation Section
Majors and Remediation Division

SUBJECT:  Junction Food-n-Fuel, 5497 Miller Trunk Highway, Hermantown
Site ID#: LEAK 00003534

This letter shall confirm the telephone conversation between Rodger Reeves of Twin Ports
Testing, Inc. and the Minnesota Pollution Control Agency (MPCA) staff on January 9, 2003.

During the conversation, MPCA staff gave approval for an additional 20 cubic yards of
petroleum contaminated soil to be excavated and treated at the above referenced site. We
consider this additional amount of soil to be part of an approved corrective action. If you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (651)296-7824.

Sincerely,
Sarah Henderson

This informal way of responding to you saves us the time and expense of preparing a formal
letter. Thank you for your interest, and please contact us if we can help you further or you have
questions on this matter.
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